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Minutes for 4th September

1     Present - Mesdames: Katie McAndrew, Sandra Gutteridge.
                      Messrs: Mike Shearing, Ray Whitwell, Roy Gerstner, Robert Boddington, 
                                   David Hancock, Peter Davies, Robert Green.
       Apologies - Richard Phillips, Alan Lacey.
2     Minutes for 7th August - These were signed as a true record.
3     Whittlesey Festival - The advert for our event was in the Festival programme and 
we also put it on our Facebook page, in the Library and several shops. I was pleasantly
surprised when I read the Festival previews in 'The Fens' and 'Discovering Whittlesea',
to find that the Mud Walls Group had been listed as an attraction! High praise indeed,
and thank you to the Festival Committee who wrote the article. It was a case of making 
sure everything had been thought of and arranged, how many of us were available and 
who would be doing what. It appeared that there would be enough of us to manage, so 
we look forward to seeing some of you on Sunday. Let's hope the weather is kind.
4     Chris Burton's leaflet - Chris has kindly put together a leaflet for us, explaining how
the housing market views properties that have a mud wall. We're hopeful that this 
information may help to make owners and guardians feel and think more positively 
about their walls, that they are an asset not a burden. I will be delivering a copy to all 
our owners and guardians, and they will also be available in the Library, Museum and 
Council offices.
5     Facebook page - It was felt that the header picture on our Facebook page needed 
updating. The present image doesn't give an accurate impression of what we're about. 
We have now agreed on a replacement, so look out for it soon. We hope you'll like it, 
feel free to leave us your thoughts and comments.

Next meeting -

Wednesday 2nd October at 10.30am
Mike.
(scorpionmike57@googlemail.com)     


